
The Family and Youth Research
Network at VCU’s STAR Lab is
seeking adolescents aged 13-17 with
a diagnosis of Autism Spectrum
Disorder to participate in a research
study. Adolescents will need a
parent to give permission to
participate. The parent will also be
able to participate if interested.

What will it involve?
Participants will be asked to
complete neurocognition computer
tasks with eye-tracking, fill out
questionnaires, and a genetic saliva
sample. 

Who is eligible?
Adolescents fluent in spoken and
written English, have binocular
vision correctable to 20-20, have no
gross motor disorder affecting the
dominant hand, and can provide
informed verbal assent may be
eligible to participate. 
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